
         CANEBRAKE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT  

At the March 12th Water District board meeting it was agreed that the 

old water tank behind District Quonset Huts would be made available 

to purchase. This water tank is 30 years old and the district has 

decided it is of no use to us. If anyone would wish to purchase this 

water tank, it is being offered to highest bidder to be accepted no later 

than Sunday March 20th 11:59 pm. Should there be no bids, the tank 

will be offered to Phil The Metal Recycler. The  results will be made 

public Monday March 21st. Anyone wishing to purchase please 

contact: Jerry Bucheit   E mail only at   bucheitjerry@gmail.com  
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